
Dear BRC users  
 
 
RIKEN BRC Experimental Plant Division is emailing you to get your attention on 
our resource distribution. Your inquiry about any item in the announcement is 
always welcome.  
 
1. Shipping schedule of plant cell lines due to annual genotyping tests 

The Experimental Plant Division conducts genotyping tests once a year for 
authenticating plant cell lines. 
We provide plant cell cultures that have passed the genotyping tests within 
one year. 

 
We will conduct genotyping tests in this November. 
The shipping schedule may be delayed in early November. 
We apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate your understanding. 
 
Quality control 
Results of genotyping tests 
 

 
2. For safer and smooth customs clearance of plant materials 

It has been our experience that the import regulations have been tightened by 
the authorities in each country. We appreciate your attention in researching 
the latest regulations in your country for safer and smoother customs 
clearance and delivery. We would be grateful if you could share this 
information with your colleagues not only at RIKEN BRC. 

 
 
Best Regards 
 
Resource Distribute Section  
Experimental Plant Division  
RIKEN BioResource Research Center  
3-1-1 Koyadai, Tsukuba  
Ibaraki 305-0074 JAPAN  
Tel: +81-29-836-9067 
Email: plant.brc@riken.jp 
URL: https://epd.brc.riken.jp/en/ 
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